
KENTUCKY RETIREMENT SYSTEMS

February 22, 2001
Mr. C. Gilmore Duttonprivate 
Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex Room 039

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601

RE:
HB 46/HCS


(BR 203)

Dear Gilmore:


HB 46/HCS provides for the purchase of probationary service which occurred prior to August 1, 1986 at 100% of the actuarial cost. 

Because the member is paying 100% of the actuarial cost of the additional service credit, the provision is not expected to have an actuarial cost.

Sincerely, 

William P. Hanes, Esq.

General Manager

KENTUCKY JUDICIAL FORM RETIREMENT SYSTEM

JUDICIAL RETIREMENT PLAN

LEGISLATORS RETIREMENT PLAN







February 21, 2001

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex, Room 120

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601



RE:  HB 46/HCS (01 RS BR 203)

Dear Mr. Dutton:



The above proposed Bill permits members of the Judicial Retirement Plan and the Legislators Retirement Plan to purchase uncredited probationary service by paying to the respective Plan 100% of the actuarial liability to the Plan. Thus, there is no fiscal impact on the Kentucky Judicial Retirement Plan or the Kentucky Legislators Retirement Plan.







Sincerely,







Donna S. Early







Executive Director

/dse

TEACHERS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

OF KENTUCKY

February 22, 2001

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

700 Capital Avenue

Room 120 Capitol Annex

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

RE: 01 RS HB 46 / HCS (01 RS BR 203)

Mr. Dutton:


The Actuary for the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has reviewed the provisions contained in 01 RS HB 46 / HCS and determined that there would be minimal actuarial impact to the System in its current form given there are very few, if any, KTRS members not receiving service credit during probation and of those few, if any, that may need to purchase this service credit - it would be at full actuarial cost.


Per LRC request, this information is needed by noon today and thus is taken from phone contact with the actuaries. A written actuarial report will follow as soon as available.






Sincerely,






Gary L. Harbin, CPA






Executive Secretary

